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Forest Glade Estates 
Newsletter February 2013 - www.forestgladeestates.org

Holiday Open House
The annual Holiday Open House was held Sunday 
December 9th and we were truly fortunate to have 
three wonderful families open their homes to allow 
neighbors to socialize. The families included Pat & 
Sherre Hallahan, Christopher & Beverly Brown, 
and Michael & Kristine Buckley. 

Photos of the festivities are displayed below. If you’re 
missing your appetizer plate, please contact the 
homeowners where you delivered your plate. They 
have reported having a few plates with no name tags 
on them.

Dreamweaver Web Guru Needed

Forest Glade Estates would like to locate a mem-
ber of our neighborhood who would be interested 
in maintaining our FGE website. It was created us-
ing Adobe Dreamweaver and maintaining the web 
site would only require a short monthly update to 
change the date of upcoming board meetings and 
adding Newsletters to the website. If interested in 
helping your homeowner’s association, please con-
tact Irv Stowers, 925-321-4794.

FGE Bylaws and CC&Rs

The FGE Board has concluded that our old and out-
dated Bylaws and CC&R (Declaration of Covenants, 
Conditions and Restrictions) documents need revi-
sion. 

A small working group is being formed to work on 
the creation of a new set of documents. The com-
mittee is currently made up of George & Hannah 
Farquar, Peter & Kristy Haugen, and Irv Stowers. 

If you are a lawyer or have technical knowledge 
of the preparation of contracts (and would like to 
help) please contact Irv Stowers 925-321-4794. We 
plan to have our first meeting in the next two weeks 
to develop a strategy for preparing the new docu-
ments.

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for 
the second Saturday of each month at 
8:30 a.m. and volunteers should meet 
near the tennis court. The next few 

work parties are: Saturday Feb 9, Mar 9, April 13.

Next FGE Board Meetings

Next board meeting will be held 
Thursday, February 21, 2013, 7:00 
a.m., at Jim Mackanic’s home, 1755 

Creek Rd. The March board meeting will be held 
Thursday, March 21, 2013, 7:00 p.m., at Jim 
Wang’s home, 1762 Old Tower Rd. As always - all 
residents are invited to attend this Board meetings.



Pat & Sherre Hallahan

Christopher & Beverly Brown

Michael & Kristine Buckley


